
Drinking Water Notice – August 20, 2024 

UPDATE ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

FROM ARIZONA WATER COMPANY 
You were previously notified on Saturday, August 17 of a shutdown to your 
service for water system improvements on the water main supplying your 
area.  That work was completed on Sunday, August 18, but additional work is 
required to complete this project, which will result in an additional water 
outage in your area.  Arizona Water Company crews will be completing this 
additional work tonight at the intersection of Trekell Road and Kortsen Road.  
This will start at 9:00 PM on August 20, 2024, and is anticipated to take six 
hours to complete. During this process, approximately 450 customers will be 
impacted.   

 

If you need water during this outage, water will be available at the Casa 
Grande Fire Station 504 at 1637 W. McCartney Road, Casa Grande, Arizona, 
85122 (near the intersection of Peart and McCartney). 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please call (520) 836-8785, press 
option 1. 

 

 


